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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Over 65,000 Voter ID Cards Returned Undeliverable

Thousands of new voter ID cards, notifying voters of new polling
locations, have been returned as undeliverable to the Oklahoma County

Election Board.

Voters should always provide the election board with the most current
address information. Without their new voter ID cards, voters may be
unable to find their polling location or may go to the wrong polling

location on election day.

Precinct numbers on the new voter ID cards range from 550301 to
550588. Old precinct numbers ranging from 550001 to 550257 no longer

exist.

Voters that have not received a new voter ID card in Oklahoma County

should use the OK Voter Portal oklahoma.gov/elections/ovp to find their

polling location information.
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